
 

PUBLIC 

Revision of the Notice Relating to the Personal Data Protection 
Act 2010 to Customers of 

HSBC Bank Malaysia Berhad (“HSBC Bank”) and HSBC Amanah  

Malaysia Berhad (“HSBC Amanah”) 

22 February 2023 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We would like to inform that our Notice Relating to Personal Data Protection Act 
2010 (”Notice”) has been revised on 22 February 2023 for all new and existing 
customers of HSBC Bank and HSBC Amanah. 

The amendment is made to clause 8 of the Notice pursuant to regulatory 

requirement. Please take note that any credit information of the customer 

disclosed by the Bank to Bank Negara Malaysia in accordance with clause 7(p) of 

the Notice may subsequently be disclosed by Bank Negara Malaysia to such other 

persons as Bank Negara Malaysia thinks fit or deems for assessment of your 

creditworthiness, providing credit reporting or credit assessment services, 

including providing electronic Know-Your-Customer (e-KYC) solutions, providing 

financial advisory services and for other purposes as Bank Negara Malaysia thinks 

fit. 

 

Should you have any queries relating to this Notice, please refer to clause 16 of the 

Notice for available avenues for assistance.  

 


